
This 

 

Monday, October 12 
7:00pm—All Board Prayer 
8:00pm—Board Meetings 
 

Tuesday, October 13 
6:30am—Men’s Bible Study  

9:30am—Women’s Bible Study  

11:30am—Women’s Prayer Gathering  

 

Wednesday, October 14 
9:30am—Explorers Women’s Bible Study 
 

7:00pm—Nursery / Scooters 
                Pioneer Girls / Prime Time Boys 
   Herd/Crash 

Oasis—Scripture, Worship & Prayer 
Chancel Choir Rehearsal 
Living Hope for Single Moms 

Week 
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Worship & Music 
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Business & Missions 
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Pastoral Ministries 

Sue Reddypogu 
Elementary Children 
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Senior Pastor 

Jimmy Smith 
Young Adults 

 

Highland Park Baptist Church 
 
 

28600 Lahser Road, Southfield, MI 48034 
248-357-5464  

 

highlandparkbaptist.com 
 

We are growing disciples of Jesus Christ, committed  

to worshipping God & transforming our world.  

 

Southfield Christian School 
southfieldchristian.org 

248-357-3660 
 

SCS Encore Upscale Resale Shop 
12 Mile & Southfield Road 

248-552-1555 

 

NOTES 

 

 

Trunk or Treat 
 

Plan now to be a part of a team of volunteers 
from our church family who will participate 
and host this family and community event 
upcoming on Saturday, October 31, 2015 
from 2:00 – 4:00pm – right here at HPBC.  
 
A host of volunteers will be needed help 
make this family fun outreach possible.  
 
We’ll need those who will decorate and host 
their trunks, donate candy, serve as greeters, 
guides, registration, and those to assist with 
the indoor fall festival games.  
 
Opportunities to sign up begin this morning at 
the Trunk or Treat display in the Atrium 
Foyer.  
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for you to 
invite other families, friends, and neighbors to 
be a part of a fall season family fun event. 
Community invitation flyers will also be sent 
out locally.  
 
Invitational flyers are available for you to use, 
pick one up from the display table today. 

 



8:45am 

Traditional Worship Service 
KID CITY 

Orchestra: The Old Rugged Cross 
Savior Like a Shepherd Lead Us—#321 
Anthem: I Choose Jesus        
Jesus Keep Me Near The Cross—#361 
Come All Christians Be Committed 
Message: Law & Covenant, Neh. 8-10 
Be Thou My Vision—#344 

 

10:10am 

Middle Hour Ministries 
KID CITY 

Student Ministries 
Adult Bible Fellowships  

 

11:15am 

 Contemporary Worship 

Service 
KID CITY 

Our God Is Love 
Endless Light 
When I Survey 
We Turn Our Eyes 
Come Lord Jesus 
Message: Law & Covenant, Neh. 8-10 
Be Thou My Vision 
 

6:00pm 

Evening Ministries  
Perspectives (starts at 5:00pm) 
Awana 
GriefShare 
Financial Fitness  
 

Today Ministry 

Herd Middle School ministry will meet this week from 7:00 - 8:30pm in the 

Elementary Gym and Middle School Student Center. 
 

Crash High School ministry will meet this week from 7:00 - 8:30pm in the  

Chapel and High School Student Center. 
 

The Herd is visiting Three Cedars this coming Friday evening, October 16. Meet at 

HPBC @ 4pm with waiver and $15 (includes dinner, corn maze, cider, donuts & bonfire). 
Buses will return at 8:30pm. Waiver and details can be found at theherd.org. 
 

Join the Crash for Three Cedars next Sunday evening, October 18. Meet at HPBC 

@ 4pm with waiver and $15 (includes dinner, corn maze, cider, donuts & bonfire). Buses 
will return at 8:30pm. Waiver and details can be found at thecrash.org.  
  

Our Sympathies to the family of Dave Thorne who’s father Luther passed away 

on October 2, and to family of Tony DeMare’s who’s mother Margaret passed away on 
October 6. 
 

Serving our Community. You are invited to help us continue to serve in our 

community by partnering with Stevenson Elementary at 11 1/2 Mile & Lahser Road. You 
can sponsor a pizza, bring a decoration, or volunteer to face paint for their Oktoberfest on 
October 29, from 6:30 – 8:00pm. For longer term opportunities, you can become a lunch 
mentor, or reading helper. Contact Aaron Hamel at the table in the Atrium Foyer this 
morning, or call him at 248-778-6976. 
 

Life in Osborn is a new documentary film directed  by one of our deacons, Walter 

Marshall. The story chronicles the efforts of businesses, churches, and individuals as they 
seek to restore hope in a Detroit community by adopting a school and surrounding area. 
On Tuesday evening, October 27, there will be a premiere showing of Life In Osborn at the 
Detroit Film Theatre located inside the Detroit Institute of Arts.  For further information 
please visit www.LifeRemodeled.com/movie. 
 

Pray for Amos & Ashley Miguel, serving with CRU in Rome, Italy.  Pray for 

a new home group for spiritually seeking refugees.  Pray for wisdom to know who should 
be invited and that hearts would become more open to Jesus as Lord and Savior.  Pray for 
good health and rest for Ashley during her pregnancy, which is a challenge when also 
caring for a 1 yr. old! 

 

 

Ministry 

 

October 11, 2015 Welcome Details Highlights 

 

Student  

Ministries 

 

Women’s 

Ministries 

 

Men’s 

Ministries 

 

Global  

Ministries 

 

Southfield 

Christian School 

 
 

Community 

 

Welcome Guests.  It is always a privilege to have visitors with us for Sunday 

morning worship.  Please take a moment to complete a Communication Card located  
near your seat, and place in the drop box as you exit the service today.  Further ministry 
information is available at the Welcome Center, or on our church website.  

Involved 
Get 

 

PROCLAIM! 
 

Global Missions Fest is coming soon!  
This fall’s GMF featured missionaries will 
be:  Curt & Karen Cole, Jon & Jen Davis, 
Adam & Bethel Gascho, Nate & Sheri 
Gordon, and Lisa Johanon.   
 

Join us Nov 8-11 to hear how the gospel 
is being PROCLAIMED from Detroit to 
Indonesia and everywhere in between. 

 

Christmas in October 
 

Missionary Christmas collection continues 
today, and throughout this month.   

  
Don’t miss this opportunity to bless our 

missionary family with an early Christmas gift - 
please use the envelope near your seat and 

mark it Missionary Christmas. 
  

Additional thank you expressions from last 
year: 

 
Your check came just as we had several 

increased expenses which we were not sure 
how we could cover. 

 
Your gift is coming at such a great time for our 

family, helping with unexpected expenses.  
This has been a year of seeing the Lord 

provide just at the time of need. 
 

We’ve been able to buy window blinds in our 
home, purchase some Christmas presents, 
and get other house projects accomplished.  

 
Some will go towards huge dental work we’ve 

been putting off. 

 

CHURCH FAMILY FINANCES 
 

Through September 30, 2015 
  

Actual Giving 
$1,659,759 

  
Budgeted Giving 

$1,830,000 
 

Deficit 
$-170,241 

The Word of the Lord both moves our  
lips to praise Him and stirs our hearts  
to repentance.  
 

Our Father doesn’t speak to us just so 
that we can evaluate what He has said. 
He speaks authoritative truth with  
endless love to change us.   
 

May we be a people who respond with 
clear actions and real commitment.  

            Brent 

 

Project Angel Tree 
 

Do you like to talk on the phone?  Don't 
you love receiving exactly the right gift? 
Consider being a volunteer caller for 
Project Angel Tree. 
 

If you would be willing to contact families 
to obtain Christmas gift suggestions for 
children with incarcerated parents, then 
please contact Leslie or Aubrey Howe.  
Training and material will be provided.   
 

Call 248-548-2679 or email 
leslieahowe@gmail.com 
aubreylhowe@gmail.com 

 

Prayer & Counsel 
 

After the Worship Service there is an  
elder and his wife at the left front of the 

worship center to talk and pray with 
anyone who would find it helpful. 

http://theherd.org
http://theherd.org
http://www.liferemodeled.com/movie

